Jayne Darley

From: RON METCALFE 7
Sent: 02 December 2014 13:44
To: LDF

Sir, we came to live in westfield avenue just of kellington lane 10 years
ago to enjoy country life which we have, the house buildings that have
been suggested in fields along kellington lane would totally destroy this
country feeling, this site was suggested some years ago but was rejected
because of high water levels, pylons and cables, traffic congestion at
motorway entrances etc. If one looks around i am sure there are plenty
of houses for sale in the area and surrounding villages, also the current
trend is fo rent propertys, would houses be built for rent or be left
~empty, sir this needs serious thought, certainly the amount of houses

‘- suggested.

Regards Ron Metcalfe
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